
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 
The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) has scheduled a public 
meeting to discuss US-70 in Valliant. As promised to the citizens of Valliant at the 
meeting held May 8, 2009. The Department has developed two “through town” 
options for improvements to US-70. These options will be presented with the 
bypass alternative. Concerned citizens will have the opportunity to comment on the 
potential social, economic, and environmental impacts associated with the 
proposed project. 
 
The meeting is scheduled for 5:00 p.m., Monday, October 19, 2009, in the Mattie 
Terry-Hunt Community Center located at 311 North Johnson Street, Valliant, 
Oklahoma. 
 
ODOT strives to accommodate the needs of all residents, including those who may 
be disabled. If you would like to attend this meeting but find it difficult because of 
a disability, architectural barrier, or another special need, please contact Mr. Craig 
Moody at (405) 522-1465 or by writing the Oklahoma Department of 
Transportation, Planning & Research Division, 200 Northeast 21st Street, 
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105.  
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